
From: Gilman, Daniel <dgilman@ftc.gov>
To: Pisarik, HollyHollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov

Date: 12/29/2015 8:43:04 AM
Subject: FTC and CON

Holly
We are trying to move things forward. If you could give me a quick call to discuss timing, I would 
appreciate it. I am out of the office but can be reached at 202 - 423 - 8975.
Thanks very much
Dan
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